
TOWN OF MARION 
NOTICE OF BRUSH AND WEED SPRAYING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town of Marion will begin spraying brush and weeds along 
the roadsides within the township. If there are any areas that landowners wish not to be 
sprayed along their property, please indicate by placing clearly visible signs at the start and 
stop points along the roadside. 
 
In all those areas where spraying is not allowed, the Town Board recommends the landowner 
take responsibility of keeping the brush cut back away from the roadways. 
 
      Judith A. Boughton, Clerk 
 
(Pub. 7/18/24; 7/25/24) 

 
 


